HEALTHCARE SYSTEM

January 21, 2019 - ' RECE%V E@ -

Ms. Courtney Avery . JAN 2 4 2019
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

525 West Jefferson, 2nd Floor : HEALTH FACILITIED S
Springfield, Illinois 62761 SERVICES REVIEWB

Re: Project #17-008: OSF Center for Health-Streator, Streator
First Request for Permit Renewal

Dear Ms. Avery:

On behalf of Ottawa Regional Hospital & Healthcare Center d/b/a OSF Saint Elizabeth Hospital and OSF
Healthcare System, we are submitting a permit renewal request for the above referenced project. The project
had a delayed start afier project permit approval. Once contractors were chosen, construction began in early
2018 almost seven (7) months after the permit was approved. The current permit is set to expire on March 31,
2019 and we are requesting a one (1) year extension, until March 31, 2020, to allow sufficient time for project
completion, including the required 1llinois Department of Public Health inspection and approval. The permit
was issued to modernize a portlon of the former HSHS St. Mary’s Hospital to develop an Ambulatory Health
" Center.: The status of the . project is as follows: L oo
-~ The prOJect i5'50% complete. T oaina e
- To.date; approximately $12,580,313 00 has been spent on the project.
- The project scope and cost is in compliance with the permit issued on May 2, 2017

Iam s-ubmlttmg the required permit renewal fee with this request.

Thank you for your consideration and should you have any questions do not hesitate to contact me at
309-308-9656 or mark.¢.hohulin@osfhealthcare.org.

Lo e
,"‘L'J"

Sincerely,

[ onde Nebiudon.,

Mark Hohulin, Senior Vice President
OSF Healthcare System

c: Ken Beutke
Michael Henderson
Brian Geier
Don Damron
DeCarol Hardenburg
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